Green Energy Act Alliance

Kirsten Walli Board Secretary Ontario Energy Board PO Box 2319 2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700 Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4

RE: Submission to the OEB Regarding Board File EB-207-0031

Dear Kristen,

I am pleased to submit a letter in support of the submission made by the Agri-Energy Producers' Association of Ontario (APAO) to the OEB regarding Board File EB-207-0031. The Green Energy Act Alliance has worked closely with the APAO to develop a set of thoughtful and thorough recommendations. We trust that the Ontario Energy Board will give consideration to these recommendations and we look forward to working with the APAO and the OEB in the future to make sure that renewable energy projects have adequate access to Ontario's electricity grid.

Sincerely,

Mike Layton Program Manager Environmental Defence & Green Energy Act Alliance